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Miguel Juarez Middle School

Dear Ms. Bradford and Elco Mutual Company,

With much appreciation, Miguel Juarez Middle School would like to thank
you for your school supplies donations. Your donations will make it possible for
24 - 6", 7" and 8™ graders with the most needs to be able to start the 2017-2018
school year off right. Thanks to your donations, we will also be able to supply
other students with pencils, pens, paper and other supplies your company
provided as needs arises. Although these victories may seem small to the
average person, you know that they are not. That's why you gave, and why the
kids we serve and we are full of gratitude for your generosity.

On behalf of the students, staff, and administration here at MJMS, | would
like to thank you for your support. As a token of our appreciation, we will be
sending you a few small gifts as well as acknowledging your generous donations
in the Superintendent’s District Bulletin. Because of you, we can keep helping our
students and families in need.

Best regards,

|

Nelson Campos
Principal
Miguel Juarez Middle School



